
Outdoor Dining Abutter Approval Form 
Approved by City Council February 20, 2024 

On February 20, 2024, the Portsmouth City Council approved the extension of the outdoor 

dining program for 2024. As part of that approval, the City Council required that if an applicant 

proposes utilization of area beyond the extended boundaries of their storefront and into 

parking, street, or sidewalk area in-front of abutting businesses – they must first provide abutter 

consent for use of such spaces.  

As an affected abutter – you are requested to complete the following: 

The business located at __________________________________________ (address) operated by 

___________________________________________  (name of business owner) is proposing the utilization 

_____________________  _ (parking, street, or sidewalk) space directly in front of my 

________________________________ (name of abutter business) business located at 

______________________________________________ (address). 

I approve_____ use of this space 

I disapprove  _____ use of this space. 

Printed Name Signature 


	Printed Name: 
	Signature: 
	Sidewalk, Parking Space, or Street: 
	Group1: Choice2
	ADDRESS# 1: 
	Name of Business# 2: 
	ADDRESS# 2: 
	Name of Owner# 0: 


